
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Quarter Celebration 

Thursday October 31st 

2:00-3:30pm 
Students will rotate as a class through three stations.  

 Spooky Snack and Movie in the Cafeteria 
 Funky Dancing and Movement in the Gym  
 Creative and Silly Crafts in Classrooms 

We will finish off the day with a costume parade around 
the playground to show off our awesomeness! 

 
Guidelines to Remember: 

Students should NOT come to school in their costume or have any face 
paint. Students will NOT be allowed to wear masks.  Students should be able 

to wear their costume OVER their school clothes.  

The purpose for the above guidelines is so that we are not spending a lot of 
time changing into our outfits but spending the majority of our time 

celebrating the end of the 1st quarter and all the hard work we have put in! 

This is a time to dress up and make memories with our friends. Save the 
mask and face paint for later that night with you go trick or treating with 

family.  


